
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
15th July 2025 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

As part of our learning this term about the Anglo Saxons and the Vikings, we will be visiting Hill 

End Outdoor Education Centre for an Anglo Saxon Day!  We will be immersed in life as an Anglo 

Saxon completing a range of fun and exciting activities. The trip will take place on Wednesday 

24th September, we are aware this may seem a long-time way, but we are trying to give as much 

notice as possible. This is a great trip, and we are very keen to offer the children this wonderful 

experience that links to the curriculum.  

We will be travelling to Hill End by coach, leaving Shrivenham at 9am and returning to school at 

3pm. Please ensure your child arrives at school promptly by 8.30am. Children will need to wear 

suitable outdoor clothing that they won’t mind getting mucky, as well as comfortable footwear and 

be prepared for all weather conditions (waterproof coats, sun hats and cream). A pair of wellies to 

change into would be ideal but not essential. The children will require a packed lunch including a 

drink (no fizzy drinks or glass bottles). 

 In order for the trip to go ahead, we kindly ask for a voluntary contribution of £23 per child. If 

insufficient finds are provided by parents/carers, it will be impossible for the school to meet the 

costs, and the trip will have to be cancelled.  

Permission and payment will be collected via ParentPay. Please log into your child’s account and 

complete by Friday 5th September. By clicking the consent box, you will be giving permission for 

your child to take part in the trip, as well as confirming that the medical form and emergency 

contact number held in school is correct. If you have any problems accessing your child’s account, 

please contact the school office. If you have any problems accessing your child’s account or need 

to pay via Paypoint, please contact the school office.  

Yours Sincerely,  

Mrs Jones & Mrs De La Mare 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Head of School: Mrs C Williams  
Executive Headteacher: Mrs J Scutt 
18 Raven Way, Shrivenham, Swindon,  

SN6 8FX. 
Telephone: 01793 782406 

Email: office@shr.cambrianlt.org 
www.shrivenhamschool.co.uk 

Friday 6th December 2024 
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